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Dear Mr. Russell-Gebbett,

Thank you for the eircular about the
proposal to form an Anglo-Catalan Society. As far ag 1 am
concerned, I have for some time past made it a rule not %o
Jjoin soeietles or organizations, and much as I would like
to do so, I fear I cannot make an exception in this case.

I wish you every suceess in your
venture and I shall wateh your activities with genuine
interest.

With best wishes,

Yeurs eincerely,

s Rricuts




